
 

ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

OCTOBER 17, 2019 

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township met in the township hall at 7pm on 

October 17, 2019.  Members present:  Bruce Knoper, Karen Kreuze, Dennis Russcher, Bob Brower, Dick 

Geerlings, Don Steenwyk, Tim Miedema, Ron Brink; absent: Steve Nelson.  Also attending:  Don Mannes 

Building & Zoning Administrator and Janis Johnson, MainStreet Planning. 

Chairman Knoper called the meeting to order. 

Janis Johnson recommended updating the zoning map. Goal is to have Master Plan document and 

zoning map agree.  Some areas in question – sections 21, 27, 31.  

List of proposed changes In the Commercial and Industrial zones have been distributed for review at the 

November 21, 2019 meeting. 

A public hearing will be held at 7pm on Thursday, November 21, 2019 for amendments to the C-1, C-2, 

I-1, i-2, OS-1, Flood Plain Overlay District, Parks, Recreation, Natural Areas, and Public/Quasi Public, 

RMH Residential Mobile Home District and the AGR District and to correct errors on the zoning map. 

Moved, supported, and carried to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 9pm. 

Vivian Zwyghuizen, Recording Secretary 

Karen Kreuze, Secretary 


